
 

 

Conference Newsletter No. 6       August 2025 

We are looking forward to meeting everyone at the conference next 
month. Thank you to all those who have registered already. The 
conference committee have decided to extend the Early Bird price until 
20th August so there is still time to take advantage of that. 

Bookings have closed for the tables at the Family History Fair. There will 
be over 40 tables at the Fair with a number of exhibitors offering specials 
for conference participants.  

If there is any member group or individual still considering taking part by 
livestreaming please let the committee know as soon as possible. 

Many thanks to our sponsors NSW Transcriptions and Joy Murrin for 
their support and to the many generous donors of raffle prizes which we 
have received. Raffle tickets can still be purchased on the conference 
website. There will be a raffle on Friday drawn at the end of the day and 
a raffle on Saturday drawn at the dinner on Saturday night. 

At 4.00 pm on Saturday 13th September the NSW&ACT Association of 
Family History Societies Inc. will be holding their AGM and the Forum 
discussion. If you have any ideas or suggestions for topics for the forum 
please send them to the Association Secretary Mel Woodford at 
secretary@nswactfhs.org  

Conference website   www.familyhistoryconference2025.org.au 

Enquiries    conference0925@gmail.com 

Judy Bull         Conference convenor 
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